
NEWS FROM HOME AND OVERSEAS 

BRITISH ASSOCIATION OF UROLOGXCAL SURGEONS 
ANNUAL MEETING 1973-Preliminary Announcement 

At The Royal College of Surgeons, 35-43 Lincoln’s Inn Fields, London, WC2A 3PN 
President: Mr HOWARD G. HANLEY, M.D., F.R.C.S., F.A.C.S. 
The Annual Meeting will be held in London on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday, 27th, 28th and 
29th June 1973. A full programme will be circulated later, but the provisional arrangements are 
as follows: 
Wednesday, 27th June 
Morning 
Afternoon 

4.30 
Evening 

2.00-4.00 

Thursday, 28th June 
Morning and Afternoon 
Evening ‘ 

Friday, 29th June 
Morning and Afternoon 
Evening 

Registration. 

Research Session. 
Annual General Meeting. 
Reception at Chandos House by invitation of the President and 
Council of the Association. 

Short Papers. 
Annual Dinner at The Royal College of Surgeons. 

Short Papers. 
A social function will he arranged of which details will be included on 
the final programme. 

Ladies’ Programme 
It is hoped to arrange a Ladies’ Programme. 

Hunterian Lecture 
A Hunterian Lecture, “Bilateral Renal Calculi”, to be given by Professor G. Sreenevasan of 

Kuala Lumpur, has been arranged at The Royal College of Surgeons on Tuesday, 26th June, at 
5 p.m., and Members are invited to attend. 
Hotel Accommodation 

Nominations for Council 
Members are expected to make their own hotel arrangements and are advised to book early. 

The attention of members is drawn to the following rule: 
“Candidates for the Full Member represeotatives on the Council shall be nominated by 

two Full Members at least six weeks before the Annual General Meeting, and shall give 
their written consent to stand. Candidates for the Associate Member representatives on the 
Council shall be nominated by two Associate Members a t  least six weeks before the Annual 
General Meeting, and shall give their written consent to stand.” 

Three Full Members and one Associate Member of Council will be retiring in 1973 and nomina- 
tions for the vacancies must be sent to the Honorary Secretary not later than 15th May 1973. 

J. P. WILLIAMS, 
Honorary Secretary 

INSTITUTE OF UROLOGY (UNIVERSITY OF LONDON) 
A 2-week course under the British Postgraduate Medical Federation’s Advanced Postgraduate 
Training Scheme for N.H.S. Consultants, Senior Registrars and certain Registrars will take 
place between 2nd and 14th April 1973 at the Institute of Urology, and wi1.l be on “Endoscopic 
Urological Surgery”. Further details may be obtained from the Secretary, Institute of Urology, 
172 Shaftesbury Avenue, London, W.C.2. 
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